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12th November 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents,   

Christmas 

 

I thought I would use this opportunity to keep you updated on several of the events we have 

coming up in the run up to Christmas. Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer some of the 

events we usually would in the normal way. However, we all want to make this a special time 

for the children. Please find more information, including dates below. 

 

Christmas Post – From 3rd December 

We want to offer our Christmas post in a Covid-secure way. Consequently, children will be able 

to post Christmas cards each Friday from 3rd December. Cards will then be quarantined and 

distributed ‘second class’ the following Monday. Cards will only be able to be posted on a 

Friday. 

 

Christmas Forest School – 10th December 

Mrs. Wheeler is arranging a day of Forest School activities which all children will participate in. 

Please can children wear warm outdoor clothes on this day (and remember their wellies!) 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – 11th December 

Children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumper in exchange for a donation to ‘Save the 

Children’. Please see the newsletter for information about the Eco-Committee’s ‘Jumper Swap’. 

 

Class 1 Nativity – 16th December 

Class 1 have been busy preparing their annual nativity, this year ‘Busy, Busy Bethlehem’ and 

they sound fantastic! This year the performance will be filmed and will premiere on Seesaw on 

Wednesday 16th December. Other classes will have the opportunity to watch the dress 

rehearsal the day before. Mrs. Saunders has sent out separate information to the children in 

her class. 

 

Christmas Lunch – 16th December 

Mrs. Godlee has sent out information about our Christmas Lunch. Please contact the school 
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office if you have any questions. 

 

Christmas Party / Christmas Craft Morning – 17th December 

Children are welcome to wear ‘party clothes’ all day on 17th December. During the morning, 

teachers will arrange Christmas craft activities. During the afternoon, we will hold our 

Christmas party in the village hall. This year, due to Covid19, school will provide a party lunch 

for the children before the party. 

 

Class 2 & 3 Performance 

Mrs. Ash and Mrs. Robson are currently considering how we could create a socially distanced 

virtual Christmas performance. More details will hopefully follow soon. 

 

Below is the information in table form to act as a day-to-day reminder! 

 

 

Event Date Action 

Christmas Post From 3rd December Christmas cards to be posted on a Friday  

Christmas Forest 

School 

10th December Wear warm outdoor clothes and bring 

wellies 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

11th December Christmas jumpers with normal school 

uniform 

‘Busy Busy 

Bethlehem’ 

16th December Class 1 only 

Christmas Lunch 16th December Order Christmas Lunch via the School Office 

Christmas Party / 

Craft Morning 

17th December Wear party clothes 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. S Donaldson 

 

Headteacher 

 

 


